

NEW HORIZON INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL

Kolshet, Hiranandani Estate, Thane (W)-400607

Ref: NHISR/cir/2025-26/020

GRADES: I-X

31.05.2025

Dear Parents and Students

Greetings from New Horizon International School!

I am delighted to welcome you all back to school! The summer break has provided a wonderful opportunity for rest, reflection, and rejuvenation. I hope our students are refreshed, revitalized, and ready to embark on the learning journey with enthusiasm and eagerness.

Important details:

- School reopens for Grades I-X on June 5, 2025.
- The June monthly planner is available on Edusprint and has been shared with you.
- Please refer to the General Instructions Circular on Edusprint for essential guidelines which will be uploaded shortly.

I am excited about the learning experiences and growth opportunities that lie ahead. With your continued support, we look forward to a year filled with academic achievement, personal growth, and success.

Regards,

PRINCIPAL